
 

 

Cheney Communications 
 
 
15 September 2016  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
 
School Closure for Open Evening and INSET Day 
 
 
This is a reminder that Cheney School Open Evening will be taking place on Thursday 22 
September, and that the school will close to all students at the earlier time of 12:50 pm on 
that day.  
 
The school canteen will be open at morning break, when all students, including those in receipt 
of Free School Meals, will be able to purchase their lunch. 
 
Students who have been asked to assist with the Open Evening will receive separate 
information outlining start and finish times and responsibilities. 
 
Please also be reminded that the school will be closed to students all day on Friday 23 
September for an INSET day.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Cheney Communications 


